12th November, 1955.

Dear Gaorgs,

It was & pleasure to receive your note on behalf of the
R.5.8. and yourself on the award of the Coplsy Madal. Tt is
indeed a rather unexpected award, since it is not long Bgo that
atatistical applications were regarded as quite periphersl in tha

natural sciences. Many thanks.

Yoursa aincerely,



